
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 1 :21 PM 
'James Greenbaum' 
Consumer Contact 
RE:Docket#20200226-SU 

Good Afternoon, James Greenbaum. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00566-2022 

We will be placing the comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: James Greenbaum <jamesgreenbaum@cox.net> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 12:42 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

Hello, 

My name is James Greenbaum. I am a Florida resident at 170 Kettle Harbor Drive, Placida, FL 33946. 

I am very concerned about EU's application for a private wastewater service. I do not feel there is a need for this 
service. Furthermore, I never inquired, or requested any service like this. I take excellent care of my private septic 
system. 

The owner of EU has no experience or expertise in this area of business, and this concerns me. He has not provided 
proof of financial security to take on such a project, causing even more concern. There is no evidence or reason for their 
rate structure, and no information provided by them regarding the structure of charges in the future. 

It is my opinion that this project application should be denied. I am worried not only for myself, but for other residents 
as well. 

James Greenbaum 

James Greenbaum 
170 Kettle Harbor Drive 
Placida, FL 33946 
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